NEW YORK
          November 13, 2004
What To Look For When Family Members Need Long Term Care
How To Protect Your Assets When Faced With Long Term Care Cost?
What are Your Long Term Care Funding Options?  

Recently, more and more clients have asked us how to help protect their assets when faced with long term care costs. Here are a few facts that need to be considered: 

· Some 42% of Americans who reach the age of 70 can expect to utilize some type of long term care during the remainder of their lives, according to a study by the Agency for Health Care Policy Research.1 

· Long term care insurance is most attractive to people of means – just not enough means to afford nursing home costs, which average $56,000 per year.2 

· Most people traditionally have gotten long term care at home, usually from a family member. But today there’s often no one nearby to help out – a result of higher divorce rates, smaller families and more mobility.3 
· … nearly two thirds of people who are 65 and older either do not know, or have incorrect information about Medicare coverage for long term care.4 

 Can you really afford to ignore this potential expense that could deplete your retirement savings? You spent the time to build your nest egg; now spend the time to help protect it.

Please join us for a no-obligation bilingual educational Seminar on long term care hosted by Win Win Advisory Group LLC. Why face the risk of paying the high costs of long term care services alone when long term care insurance can help cover you?  

Pauline Yeung, ESQ,  Elder Law Attorney,  Freedman Fish & Grimaldi, LLP    
Victoria Ly, CSW, MSW,  Geriatric Care Case Consultant Service for Older Persons & Families 

Howard Simon, Director of LTC Sales & Marketing, Rampart Financial Services       
Hosted by: Winnie Y. Mou,  CLU, ChFC, LUTC Chartered Financial Consultant, Win Win Advisory Group LLC  
Session Date & Place: 

November 18, 2004 (Thursday)

Session I: 10:30am-12:00 noon 

264 Canal Street, 5Fl, West, New York, NY        Between Lafayette & Broadway       

November 20, 2004 (Saturday)
Session I: 2:00-3:30pm    

Session II: 12:30pm- 2:00pm
136-87 Roosevelt Avenue, 3Fl., Flushing, NY  Between Main & Union Street

Due to limited seating, please call our office at RSVP 212-966-3222 to reserve a space for this special educational program. You will not only learn how to help protect your assets, but also how you can help preserve your financial independence in your later years. 

******************************************

Museum of Chinese in the Americas (MoCA) E-Update: A "Tell Your Friends and Family, Too" Announcement on What's Happening at MoCA and Around New York City! Also Visit              www.moca-nyc.org
PROGRAMS:

1) Beginning Wednesday, November 10, 2004: Introduction to Life Drawing–Part I

2) Saturday, November 13, 2004: "From Coffeehouses to Banquet Halls: A Historical Walking Tour of Chinatown Eateries"

3) Thursday, November 18, 2004: NEW YORK FILM PREMIERE: "Chinese Restaurants: Norway and Madagascar"

MEMBERSHIP:

4) Complimentary Gift with New Or Renewed Membership (through December 31)

*****************************************

1) INTRODUCTION TO LIFE DRAWING - PART I

When: 5 Sessions: Wednesdays, November 10, 17 & December 1, 8, 15 from 6:30pm – 9:00pm

Where: MoCA, 70 Mulberry Street, 2nd Floor 

Fee: Art Series Price (non-members): $110.00; Art Series Price: $100.00/Members, $95.00/MoCANEXT Members; Drop-ins are welcome,$25.00 per session. Class size is limited so please reserve your spot by paying in advance. Call (212)619-4785.

Learning to draw is in fact learning to see. While most of us possess the necessary motor skills to become an accurate draughtsman, the real obstacle is to understand what we're looking at. This five-week course will take beginners from the basics of good posture and mechanics, through the proper uses of materials, and introduce fundamental notions of contour, composition and perspective. Starting with simple subjects and dynamic exercises, the goal is to equip students with the fundamental skills required to advance to more and more complex images.

The course is taught by JONATHAN BLAZON, graduate of the School of Visual Arts and the Ecole Nationale des Beaux-Arts in Dijon, France. His work can be viewed at www.jonathanblazon.com . Visit www.moca-nyc.org for more information or call (212)619-4785 to enroll.

2) FROM COFFEEHOUSES TO BANQUET HALLS: HISTORICAL WALKING TOUR OF CHINATOWN EATERIES 

When: Saturday, November 13, 1:00 pm – 2:30 pm

Please call (212) 619-4785 for more information or visit our website at www.moca-nyc.org

Fee: $12/person, $8/member, $6/student and senior, free/children under 5; advance registration required. Space is limited to 22 people.

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND!: The earliest Chinese eateries in New York catered strictly to the needs of Chinatown's turn-of-the-century "bachelor society." Over time, however, Chinatown's restaurant industry would reflect the neighborhood's changing immigrant population and needs. Through present-day and historical food-related sites, this popular themed walking tour will trace the evolution of Chinese American eateries and foodways in Chinatown, and highlight the ways in which these eateries have both reflected and shaped this community.

3) MOVIE PREMIERE: "CHINESE RESTAURANTS: NORWAY AND MADAGASCAR"

When: Thursday, November 18, 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Where: YELLO, 32 Mulberry Street, Basement Level

Fee: $10/person, $8/member, $7/MoCA NEXT member. Space is limited.

For advanced payment and reservations, call (212)619-4785.

Join MoCA for Happy Hour and a New York premiere movie screening at YELLO, one of Chinatown's best destinations for after-work food and drink. Canadian filmmaker CHEUK KWAN's "Chinese Restaurants" documentary tells the story of the Chinese diaspora through its most recognizable and enduring icon – the family-run Chinese restaurant.

In this segment, we are introduced to a Chinese family from Tromso, Norway in the Arctic Circle and one of the oldest Chinese immigrants in the country of Madagascar. Peer into the lives of these extraordinary families as they share moving stories of struggle, courage, displacement and belonging, and what it means to be "Chinese" today. For more information on the film, visit www.moca-nyc.org. Visit www.yellobarnyc.com for more information on Yello.

4) Complimentary Gift with New or Renewed Membership  

Support and celebrate MoCA's Silver Anniversary -- become a member of the only Chinese American museum east of California today! 

The Museum of Chinese in the Americas is the first, full-time, professionally staffed museum in the country dedicated to reclaiming, preserving and interpreting the history and culture of Chinese and their descendants in the Western hemisphere.  Your contributions help to support exhibits and programs like "Have You Eaten Yet?: The Chinese Restaurant in America" and "Experience Chinatown" Walking Tours, all of which actively engage visitors in dialogue and promote awareness of the Chinese immigrant experience.      

As a thank you for becoming a new or renewed MoCA member from now through December 31, 2004, the Museum will include a complimentary copy of "Red Boat on the Canal: Cantonese Opera in New York Chinatown."  This seminal publication of essays and photographs documents the traditional performance art that has persevered from China to the United States. To request a hard copy of the membership form, please e-mail info@moca-nyc.org and type "Membership" in the subject line or call (212)619-4785.  You can also download the membership form online at www.moca-nyc.org. 

Thank you for your continued support!

JUDGE TIMOTHY LAWLISS SETS DECEMBER 6, 2004 FOR THE RETRIAL OF DAVID WONG

On Monday, November 1, 2004, Judge Timothy Lawliss set December 6, 2004 as the date for the retrial of David Wong despite the strong evidence of David Wong's innocence and numerous witnesses who identify the name of the real killer.

District Attorney Richard Cantwell had an opportunity to ask to drop the murder charge but did not do so.  Instead, he allowed the judge to set a date for the retrial to take place in Plattsburgh, NY.

The David Wong Support Committee is preparing a press release, statement, and report.  We are still confirming details and gathering information about what happened.  We will post more information at www.freedavidwong.org
NEW JERSEY

Intern/Gallery Assistant Wanted for Newark, NJ, alternative visual art and history center. Responsibilities include: documenting Asian history, hosting events, organizing research of NJ Asian history files, assisting with gallery maintenance, and mailings, updating mailing lists using word and excel, assisting in all capacities.  Salary commensurate with experience.

Minimum 8 - 12 hours a week. Gallery is two blocks from Penn Station in Newark, safe walking distance, safe neighborhood. Now interviewing. Sumei Art Center, Sumei.org

Call: 973-643-7883 on Wednesdays Thursdays or Fridays 1pm to 5pm

WASHINGTON, D.C.

ASIAN & PACIFIC ISLANDER AMERICANS VOTE IN RECORD NUMBERS NOVEMBER 2

Unprecedented Number of APIAs Voting and Organizing Toward Last 
Stretch to Turn Out and Protect The APIAVote

With a few hours left before the polls close, Asian Pacific Islander Americans (APIAs) are tirelessly mobilizing to ensure eligible voters are educated on important issues affecting the community and vote at their polls today.  An unprecedented number of APIAs have already cast their ballots via early and absentee voting, and millions more will race to the polls by today's end, including legions of newly registered APIA voters. 

Expecting an exponential population increase over the next decade, APIAs are gaining national political clout.    This election cycle the APIA community is exhibiting unparalleled excitement and proving to be a local force in several precincts and counties where the APIA population grows, registers and votes in states like Washington, Nevada Minnesota, Oregon, and Michigan.

In the last few weeks, local APIAVote coalitions in Seattle, Las Vegas, Minneapolis, and Portland phone banked over 40,000 APIAs, mailed more than 30,000 reminder postcards, held candidate and issue forums in the community, distributed election guides, voter bill of rights, and canvassed thousands of additional households this weekend as volunteers door knocked, literature dropped, and absentee ballot dropped.  Today, massive GOTV efforts continue with phone banking operations and transportation programs sending APIAs to the polls.

In Ann Arbor, APIAVote youth partners, the APIA Greek Alliance, National Asian American Student Conference, and South Asian American Voting Youth lead the voting outreach effort at the University of Michigan, where APIA youth voter interest in the election swells.  Groups coordinated with campus organizations to throw issue forums, dorm storms, phone bank, and mobilize a massive Get-Out-The-Vote campaign to change the state of APIA youth political participation. 

Additionally, over 600 hundred Asian Pacific Islander American lawyers, students, and community volunteers nation-wide monitor elections in Illinois, Massachusetts, Michigan, New Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, and Virginia for Asian-language ballots, interpreters and other voting materials required under section 203 of the Voting Rights Act, anti-Asian voter discrimination, and proper implementation of HAVA's new voter identification and verification requirements.

"The APIAVote campaign has been igniting the APIA community by educating, motivating, and registering APIA voters through our national and local partners since 1996.  Today, the APIA community is poised to swing elections as millions of APIAs are voting with heightened interest in the political process," said Janelle Hu, APIAVote National Director. "We are no longer a discounted community as political parties and the media are looking to the APIA vote." 

CALIFORNIA

Sad news...

Chinese American writer found dead in South Bay. Iris Chang, the prominent Chinese American author and journalist who fueled an international protest movement against Japan with her incendiary best-selling book, "The Rape of Nanking," was found dead from an apparent self- inflicted gunshot wound, authorities said Wednesday. 

Chang, 36, of San Jose was found in her car by a commuter about 9 a.m.  Tuesday on a rural road south of Los Gatos, according to the Santa Clara  County sheriff's office. 

"I'm just shocked," said retired San Francisco Superior Court Judge Lillian Sing, who was helping Chang with a documentary on aging U.S. military veterans who had suffered as POWs in Japanese captivity during World War II. 

"She was a real woman warrior trying to fight injustice." Stunned friends and colleagues sought to understand what might have led to the suicide of an energetic and passionate young woman who channeled her outrage over Japanese war atrocities into a busy career of writing and lecturing. Chang also wrote a history of China's missile program and chronicled the Chinese experience in America.  

Ignatius Ding, an activist who worked with Chang for several years in seeking to have Japan acknowledge and apology for atrocities it committed during World War II, said Chang's current project videotaping the former U.S. prisoners of war had been emotionally taxing for her.  

"She was doing research recently in Kentucky and ran into some problem," he  said. "She got really upset, and she flew home." Chang lived in San Jose with her husband, Brett Douglas. 
